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Description

On Wednesday 29 November, two representatives of the ICGP, Dr Brendan 
O'Shea, Director of the Post Graduate Research Centre, and Dr Mark Murphy, 
Chair of Communications, attended the Joint Oireachtas Committee on Health in 
relation to 'Primary Care Expansion' as recommended in the Sláintecare Report 
produced by the then Committee on the Future of Healthcare.
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